
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

  
  
  
  
 
 
 
  
   
  
   
  

 
  
  
 
  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

 

Week commencing Monday 20th Feb:  Week 1 
 

School dinner for the whole of this half-term 

(20th February to 31st March) will cost £69.00. If you 

are not sure how much you owe for the half-term 

please contact Mrs Golding. Also, if your child has 

changed their mind on what they have selected, please 

could you let Mrs Golding know. 

 

Any outstanding money up to 10th February should 

also be paid, and Mrs Golding has emailed those 

concerned!  
 
 

Bank Account details 

Account Number:  21600737 

Sort Code:    40-35-29 

 

Team Point Winners 
 

Cardiff 

 

Celebration Worship 
 

The order for Celebration Worship is: 
 

Year 1:  24th  February 

Year 2:  3rd  March  

Year 3:  10th  March 

Year 4:  17th  March  

Year 5:  24th  March 

Year 6:  31st   March 

EYFS:  21st  April 
 
 
 

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
 

NEWSLETTER     10th February 2023 
 

Our Christian Value: Communication 
  

“Let every person be quick to hear, slow to speak, slow to anger," James 1:19  

Events Next Week: Monday 20th February 
 

 

Friday  Y5/6 Cricket     3:15 – 4:15pm  

 

Match Funding 
 

The PTFA would like to know if any of the 

parents, or the companies they work for, 

would be able to match-fund any of our 

events. If you think this is something you 

may be able to help with, please contact  

school and we will put you in  

touch with the relevant 

members of the PTFA 

 

 

We’re halfway there! 
 

So today marks the halfway point of the school year – 3 half terms down, 3 more to 

go – and I can’t quite work out where that time has gone. This week definitely felt 

like it represented the push to develop better links with parents. From having 

Parents’ Evening back in school with books available to look at to the new and 

improved PTFA holding another successful disco to parents coming in to experience 

our children leading worship in their classes, it has been great to see all the 

engagement from our community. We have also had a lot of other teachers visiting 

our school in the last couple of weeks and they have all commented on how 

welcoming the school feels and how fantastic the children are. I hope you have a 

fantastic half term and we look forward to seeing you back in school bright and 

early on Monday 20th February. 

Tuck Shop 
 

Thank you to the PTA and Y6 for 

organising the tuck shop this week. It was 

great to see all the children spending their 

money wisely and we took £138 for the 

PTFA. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          Citizens of the Week 
 
EYFS: Louie 

Year 1:  Lois 

Year 3:  Chloe 

Year 4: Thea 

Year 5:  Alfie 

Year 6:  Hannah 
 

 
 

Who’s Captured the Rainbow? 
 

 

     James Y6     

           Jessica Y4   Sophie Y3 

    Thomas Y3     Darcy EYFS 

    Theo S EYFS   Charlie EYFs  Oliver Y5   

Mia Y3       Hannah EYFS     

                    

           

 

            

      

Helping a Kenyan School 
 

A group of volunteers from Everton in 
the Community are visiting Kenya to 

help at a local primary school. They will 

be teaching and helping with 

maintenance and building work. If you 

are able to donate any clothing, football 

kits, toothbrushes, toiletries or 

stationery for the children and staff they 

would be very grateful. Please bring any 

donations to the school office by Tuesday 

28th February and we will pass them on. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to the PTFA 
 

Thank you to everyone from the PTFA for 

helping organise and run the Valentine’s 

disco and tuck shop. Without your help 

these events wouldn’t have happened. 

Thanks again on behalf of all the children, 

parents and staff. 

Twitter: @AughtonSM 
 

Please follow us on Twitter to 

see what we get up to in school 

on a day-to-day basis. This 

week there are photos of the 

tuck shop, Y1’s toy museum, 

Y2’s trip to Quarry Bank Mill, 

Y5’s baking, the disco and a 

whole thread on the work from 

shape day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


